From: Barlow, Amanda <Amanda.Barlow @torbay.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 October 2021 17:33

To: Jon Dunkley <Jon.Dunkley@wollens.co.uk>

Subject: RE: Comments on draft order Ref Wollens:MA:HEN3747/0001
Importance: High

Dear Jon,
Having returned from annual leave on Monday of this week, | can confirm t

| can confirm that Torbay Council is prepared to concede on conditions 21,
and should issues of concern arise in the future, afforded to them, is a revi

In respect of conditions 1 and 2 which relate to your client, Mr Ross Henne
by Mr Hennessey and that the placing of another, who will be employed by
premises licence will continue to be breached and the Licensing Obijective:

If our revised position remains unacceptable to your client, then it appears
become necessary and | look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards

Amanda



